
YR5 SCIENCE

MENTAL HEALTH WEEK

Don’t forget,
late marks

count for our
attendance

challenge too!

Yr5 have worked hard this week in
science and have been

experimenting and comparing
how different materials dissolve.

This week as part of National Mental Health
week our children have been looking at
ways to de-stress and different ways to

improve their own mental health as well as
others around them.

They’ve been taking part in Yoga, talking
workshops, mindfulness activities, painting

and much more!



YR1 MAKE BREAD!

BUILDING CATAPULTS 

YR2 FOOD TASTING

In science this week Yr2 have been
tasting lots of different plant foods
and comparing the different tastes

and qualities.

Yr5 have had another brilliant morning
working with Paddy from UK Military

Schools. They worked as a team to build
their own catapults and tested which

designs could shoot the furthest.

After all of their hard work investigating,
tasting and designing their bread, Yr1 have

created their own loaves of bread this
week. Everyone worked extremely hard

and loved getting to enjoy their hard work.



CURRICLUM CLUBS NEXT HALF TERM

For the second week running Yr5 are
our winners!

You’ve worked really hard this week to
be in school and on time. Keep up the

good work!

THIS WEEKS WINNERS!

YR5

A big well done to the winners of this weeks ‘Be
Together’ certificates. You have all been

brilliant and are amazing winners!

We also had another ‘Top Recruit Award’ given
out by Paddy this week. This winner has been a

super star this whole week and this brilliant
certificate is well deserved.

Clubs will start Monday 24th
February. 

Places must be booked and
paid in full in advance.

Clubs are limited to 20 spaces
and are given on a first come

first served basis.

All outstanding debts must be
paid before your child is able to

attend. 



COMING UP AT ST PETER’S

ILLNESS &
APPOINTMENTS

Don’t forget, if your child is ill call 0151
677 8438 and leave a message before

9:30am.
If you need to collect your child early

for an appointment the LA are now
asking for medical proof. This can be a
letter, text, email or appointment card.

THE VERY HUNGRY CATERPILLAR

F1 VALENTINES

11.02.25 - Curriculum Clubs Cancelled - NEW
12.02.25 - Yr2 Barnstondale Trip
12.02.25 - Morning Minibus collections cancelled - NEW
13.02.25 - Yr3 Eureka! Trip
13.02.25 - Valentines Disco (times & prices on first page)
13.02.25 - Curriculum Clubs Cancelled - NEW
14.02.25 - Break up for half term
17.02.25 to 21.02.25 - School closed - Half Term
27.02.25 - Parents Evening 
14.03.25 - Visit from Bishop Mark

With everyone excited for the upcoming
Valentines Disco, F1 have been making

lots of crafts and having lots of fun.

Preschool have been reading
‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’

this week. They’ve been
making their own caterpillars
to display in their classroom
as well as tasting some of the
fruits mentioned in the book.



MENU - W/C 03.02.25

IN YEAR & EARLY YEARS APPLICATIONS

The Local Authority manages admissions for Foundation 2 to Year 6.
If you or someone you know would be interested in joining the St Peter’s
family go to: www.wirral.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/school-admissions

Places for Preschool (2yr olds) & F1 (3&4yr olds) are delt with
via the school office.

Come and get an application & ask for a walk around!


